Dear Parents,

% We have a Chinese New Year celebration planned for
Friday, February 5th, 2016. We are looking for parent
volunteers who can assist with:

* Dumpling Making in classrooms %
* Playing Traditional Chinese musical instruments

* Assisting at stations with calligraphy, Chinese paper cutting, etc. @éﬁ

* Any other ways you may assist in celebrating this special event

If you feel you can volunteer or share some Chinese culture on this day, please contact myself,
Jackie Howard at howard j@surreyschools.ca or Sharon Tung (if mandarin speaking) at

tung s@surreyschools.ca or by calling her at 604-543-3060 local #4033. Sharon is a settlement
worker who supports our school and assists with mandarin translation.

Thank you for helping to celebrate the cultures of our community!

Sincerely,
Ms. J. Howard
Principal

BURE - &

BAF A ECRAE 2016 42 2 A 5 B 28 4 BT B LIS,
WM EERKRZFREZL LT RES)

o EHEDHRT
o P EHHALE

o WBhELE, HEIRSED . d
o HCAAETTLLRSB PRI B AR MR

MREAUSEHRBEE—RERRDZE—LEPEISLE, FHERA

Jackie Howard , howard j@surreyschools.ca 5%/& Sharon Tung ( 40548 75 B Bam B )
tung s@surreyschools.ca BEH1E 604-543-3060, ¥ 4033. Sharon @ % A H F 1 K 224
T 01, MBLBAMAIEAL, I b B A R

RGE R, —EREMFEMEma b !




